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Hello,

I wasn't sure if I sent you and update already but wanted to send the instructions for accessing
our board meetings as they're all now virtual and will be for at least the remainder of the year:

September 8, 2020 (virtual)
October 20, 2020 (virtual)
December 8, 2020 (virtual)

If you would like to join the meeting, please email secretary@shantiboard.com at least 24
hours before the meeting.  Please note that certain parts of each meeting will be closed to the
public. 

Please let me know if you need anything else!

Thank you!

Shannon Bourne
Director of Operations
Shanti Project | Administration
Pronouns: She/Her
------------------------------------
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